
 

Season’s Greetings 
 

Tuesday 27 December 2022, NO MEETING. 
 

Happy New Year 
 

Meeting of Tuesday the 10th of January 2023: 
Rotarians, partners, family and friends 

at the DLC veranda 
Prawn and Pizza Night with fruit for dessert 

6:00 for 6:30pm 
BYO drinks, including water 

Tea and coffee can be purchased from the Centre 
$25 per person and free for children under 5 

à    Three volunteers will be needed at 5:00pm on the day to setup, please contact Dom if 
you can help, and help is always needed at the end of the night for tidying up.  ß 

Email, from Issa, will be sent out to get numbers 
Numbers are needed before Friday 6 January 2023. 
Thank you, Dom Fondacaro for organising the meal. 

You will be contacted if there are any changes to the above. 
 

. 

Future Programs:    
 
January is Rotary’s Vocational Service month 
 

3 Jan; No Meeting 
 
10 Jan; Prawn and Pizza Night at the DLC 
 Numbers needed by 6 January 2023 
 Please notify Issa 0414 553 574 drissa@bigpond.com  
 

17 Jan; Guest speaker Adam Jeffers of StoryFest. 
Introduction: Phil Brown 
Vote of Thanks: Simon Brown 

 

23 Jan; TBA 
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 December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and Treatment Month  
 
 

  

Birthdays:  
13 Dec; Nathaniel Woodcock, 22 Dec; Peter Hodge. 

2 Jan; Christine Steain, 4 Jan; Yvonne Young, 5 Jan; Jane Rutkin,  
8 Jan; Janey Cameron, 9 Jan; Rosa Smith,  
12 Jan; Clive Cross, 16 Jan; Diane Willett,  

Anniversaries:  
13 Dec; Jenny and Robin Cantrill. 

5 Jan; Jan and Issa Shalhoub. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise 
Garrett, 0432 091 991 loumgarr@optusnet.com.au  

by NOON ON MONDAY.  
If you don’t notify your non-attendance,  

the club will need to charge you. 
If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise 

and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function,  
or does not wish to do it, 

PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

mailto:drissa@bigpond.com
https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@optusnet.com.au


 
 
 

Christmas Dinner, 20 December 2022 
 

 
Around 40 members, partners and family members attended the club’s Christmas Dinner at the Dunn Lewis Centre, 
excellent fellowship and meal. 
President Bernard Jones welcomed all and announced that Emile Jansen has resigned. 
P Bernard asked for a volunteer to take on the job of Bulletin editing. 
As we had no volunteer, Issa will do it as long as he is can or needed. 
The raffle was drawn by Jenny Cantrill. 
Geoff Johns is taking over the directorship of Community Service as Ian Tibbles is moving to Canberra, thank you 
Geoff. 
Geoff is asking for volunteers for the Bunnings BBQs, 8 and 26th of January 2023, Geoff has sent emails to all members, 
asking for help, please advise him if you can. 
 
 

  
 

  
 
See you all in 2023, stay well, safe, take care and best wishes for 2023. 
 

Season’s Greetings. 
 

End of report. 
 

 


